
Annual Security Report 

The Annual Security Report (ASR), which includes the school’s statistics and the safety and security 

policy statements are available through the Office of Student Services. In order to ensure that our 

faculty and students are provided with a safe and healthy learning environment, the School complies 

with all federal and state laws and regulations for campus safety including the Clery Act, the Violence 

Against Women Act, Title IX, and most recently legislation on Campus Sexual Assault.  

 


